
 

 

 

 

3rd January 2020 

 

Reference: illbruck Product Code SP050 

 

 

 

 

To Whom it May Concern 

 

Adhesive products are not a requirement of CE marking as there is currently no specific 
directive that can be applied.  For this reason, illbruck SP050 is not covered by the CE marking 
process and does not currently hold a CE declaration of performance. 

Although not obligatory, we recognise that our customers require evidence that our adhesive 
products also comply with European health, safety and environmental protection legislation.  
Consequently, it is our intention to release SP050 with CE marking within the coming months. 

Certified SP050 product will be identified by way of a CE marking logo on the packaging and 
supported by our declaration of performance. 

For any further information on this matter, please do not hesitate to contact your local tremco 
illbruck division or the undersigned. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Louise Wild 
European Category Manager - Sealants & Adhesives 
louise.wild@tremco-illbruck.com 
   

  


